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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope that this letter finds you well. 

Yesterday, we sent all students an e-card with some important welfare information and today, we 
have sent them an invitation to enter our Healthy Selfie Competition. Please continue to encourage 
your child to regularly check their school email account for the latest information.  

We are promised a significant announcement from the Government at the weekend which may 
include an update on a possible schedule for children returning to school. As you would expect, we 
will study this announcement closely and I will write to you shortly afterwards with information on 
what this means for you and your child. 

In the meantime, you will shortly be sent a survey on our remote learning programme. It will take 
around 3-4 minutes to complete this, and we would really appreciate your feedback (positive and 
negative) as we strive to make remote learning as productive and convenient as possible, for you 
and your family. 

Finally, I can confirm that we remain open for the children of key workers this Bank Holiday (Friday 
8 May) and, looking further ahead, we will also remain open during May half term, including the 
Whitsun Bank Holiday at the end of May. If you feel that your child is eligible to be in school, please 
do get in touch via office@holderness.academy  

Stay safe. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Scott Wilson 
Headteacher 
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